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Public Hearing on the 2021 Capital Project Bond Proposition  

Monday, November 4, 2019 

7:00 P.M. – Early Childhood School Boardroom 

 

Board Members Present:       Tim DeLucia, Chris Eckhardt, Debbie Palumbo-Sanders,  

                                                  Christopher Parks (arrived at 7:17 PM) Mike Vistocco 

                                

Board Members Absent:       Karen Ballard, Kristin Elliott 

 

PROPOSED 

CAPITAL 

PROJECT 

REVIEW 

Interim Superintendent Dennis Ford welcomed those in attendance. He then 

introduced a video that was created by Aaron Isaacs to provide more details on 

the Capital Project. He thanked Board member Karen Ballard for bringing the 

idea to the forefront, which was based on a video she saw from a neighboring 

district. After the video was shown, Mr. Ford introduced Director of Facilities 

Chris Marshall and SWBR Architect Dave Phelps who went over the details of 

the project.  Mr. Marshall and Mr. Phelps answered questions from the audience 

in attendance.  

 

ADJOURN 

 

The hearing was adjourned at 7:49 P.M. 

  

       Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

       Maureen A. Goodberlet 

                                                              District Clerk 

 
 


